

Merry Chistmas from the Haslams









Dear Family and Friends,

This year has been good to us and we hope yours was great as well. Reed just finished a 20-month project writing the history of the LDS Church in Southeast Asia. Many of the stories are simply amazing, especially those of Burma/Myanmar. We hope you'll consider getting a copy [www.HTown-Publishing.com].

We are anxiously awaiting the birth of grandchild #3 Avery Haslam (Jared and Melissa), which may happen before your receive this card. We won't have to wait long for #4 (Kevin and Angela's baby girl is due January 31st). Our first two Brinlee and Brock have been such a joy this past year, especially for Grandma Sherry.

Robert will receive his MBA from Carnegie Mellon University in January and Michael was awarded his Master of Science in Mechanical Engineering this month. Rob still works at Goldman Sachs in Salt Lake, Jared is a Wealth Advisor at Mountain America Credit Union. Michael works at DJH Engineering Center where he does design and analysis work for John Deere construction equipment. Angela is still teaching 5th grade at Midas Creek Elementary in the Jordan School District.

Michael married his dream girl, Stephanie Braithwaite, in August. She is a wonderful addition to the family.

We wish you all a Merry Christmas and a Joyous New Year.

Reed and Sherry Haslam, Rob, Des and Brock Haslam, Jared, Melissa, Brinlee and Avery Haslam, Michael and Stephanie Haslam, Kevin and Angela Hanks.